
5

Now

Can you
guess

these?

Well this year must have kept
everyone really busy as we have
not had any new stories.

If you have any stories please
let us know as we are sitting
here with nothing to do...

Everyone wants to use the
Internet and we only have three
machines this year! Warren has
been busier than usual and has
been allowing people to use his
machine when it gets really
busy.

With any luck we will have some
new systems in place for next
years camp.

Were you right?

Stefan

Caroline

Miguel

The evaluation forms will be
given out soon so please make
sure you fill yours in and let us
know everything you loved and
hated about camp this year.

You can either hand your forms
back to your village leader,
group leaders or hand them in to
the office reception.

Full details and results of the
evaluation forms will be
published on the website.

Thank you for your help as this
will enable us to improve things
for future camps.

HALLOWEENIES 28

VALENTEENOS 19

CAMP SPARKLERS 17

PARTY WITH DEWILI 16

HAPPY BIRTHDAYS 12

Camp Times

Final ScoresFinal Scores

Guess who?Guess who?

No Stories to tellNo Stories to tell

Computer Room BusyComputer Room Busy

Evaluation formsEvaluation forms

Who?Who?

[ ] Andreas Lemke

[ ] Andrew Mullen

[ ] Dan Newton

[ ] David Radisic

[ ] Domonic Bergonzi

[ ] Edda Mommaerts

[ ] Elena Sotres

[ ] Gerry Smyth

[ ] Gill Rider

[ ] Gundula Grzesik

[ ] Ian Combe

[ ] Ian Kidman

[ ] Jo Terry

[ ] Karen Clarke

[ ] Matt Jawkins

[ ] Michael Rider

[ ] Miguel Perez

[ ] Paul Button

[ ] Shirley Adams

[ ] Stefan Korndorfer

[ ] Vicky Sawer

[ ] Warren Priestley

Where?Where?
[ ] Bank

[ ] Basketball Court

[ ] Beach

[ ] Dance Hall

[ ] Dining Room

[ ] First Aid Hut

[ ] Flagpoles

[ ] Main Marquee

[ ] Reception

[ ] Showers

[ ] Swimming Pool

[ ] Bare Hands

[ ] Candlestick

[ ] Dagger

[ ] Explosives

[ ] Guitar

[ ] Lead Piping

[ ] Monkey Wrench

[ ] Pistol

[ ] Poison

[ ] Rope

[ ] Scorpion

[ ] Typewriter

[ ] Umbrella

How?How?

[ ] Accident

[ ] Anger

[ ] Envy

[ ] GluttonyWhy?Why?
[ ] Greed

[ ] Lust

[ ] Pride

[ ] Sloth

Play Whodunit?Play Whodunit? How to PlayHow to Play

Your ID Number:

Welcome to the new 2004 Whodunit

game!

Dr Black has been murdered and you

need to find the answers.

Eliminate the clues, deduce who,

where, what and how and then make

an accusation.

The best detective will win a prize, if

more than one detective solves the

murder then the winner(s) will be

picked from a hat.

The Judges decision is final.

On the back of all ID badges you will

find clues. Eliminate each clue you

find until you are left with the who,

where, how and why?

Once you have eliminated all the

clues put your ID number below and

make your accusations by handing

this in at Reception.

[ ] Paul Button

[ ] Shirley Adams

[ ] Stefan Korndorfer

Good luck!

x
x

Who is this?Who is this?
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Photos of the DayPhotos of the Day

PHOTOS AVAILABLE ON CD or DVD!
ORDER YOURS NOW FROM DAVID!
PHOTOS AVAILABLE ON CD or DVD!
ORDER YOURS NOW FROM DAVID!


